
Borrego Springs Shadeway

Coming soon to the Borrego Springs Community! The Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR) is partnering with 

the Department of Public Works to design and construct a shadeway that will connect Christmas Circle to Borrego 

Springs Park along Sunset Road. This shadeway will provide a shaded walking experience between the two local 

hubs and will also function as an art walk thanks to collaboration with the Borrego Art Institute. Construction of 

this project is anticipated to begin in spring of 2023. 

Learn more at sdparks.org
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Shade Structures:
Patterns and colors selected 

with input from the Borrego Art 

Institute to match the existing 

architecture, park features, and 

desert landscape. The structures 

will be powder-coated steel to 

match the existing equipment at 

the nearby Borrego Springs Park. 

For additional information, or to submit comments, email riley.dewittrickards@sdcounty.ca.gov 

in your preferred language or call (619) 695-6010. 

Para obtener información adicional o para enviar comentarios, envíe un correo electrónico a 

riley.dewittrickards@sdcounty.ca.gov en su idioma preferido o llame al (619) 695-6010.
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